

May 9th 2025

SCÉALTA SCOILE

Dear Parent,

Well, we did it. Our girls and boys are playing in the championship in Páirc Uí Chaoimh on May 20th. Isn't it amazing? We are all excited and we would like to thank everyone who helped us along the way.

A big thank you to Colin and Pierce who are promoting engineering skills through 'Engineering in a Box' with Rang 5. Thank you so much for spending your time with us.

Our former pupils Mollie and Shauna visited us during the week. They won the All-Ireland Under 15 Soccer Cup with St Peter's in the Passage. We are delighted for them.

We are very proud of Dáithí from Rang Naíonán Bheaga who is going to Dublin on Monday to read the book he has written himself. He is our little hero.

We are very pleased to share that we have been granted permission to get a second modular room for our Special Class that started with us this year. This journey wasn't the easiest. I would like to thank everyone who has helped us so far.

I would like to thank the parents who donated to the playground during the week. The children are really excited about this new project.



Enjoy the weekend,

Niamh Ní Mhaoláin



SCÉALTA SCOILE

A Thuismitheoir, a chara,

Bhuel, d'eirigh linn. Tá ár gcailíní agus ár mbuachaillí ag imirt sa chraobh I bPáirc Uí Chaoimh ar an 20ú Bealtaine. Nach iontach an rud é. Táimid ar fad ar bís agus gabhaimid buíochas ó chroí le gach duine a chabhraigh linn ar an slí.

Míle buíochas le Colin agus Pierce atá ag cur scileanna innealtóireachta chun cinn le Rang 5. Go raibh míle maith agaibh as bhur gcuid ama a chaitheamh linn.



Bhuail ár n-iarscoláirí Mollie agus Shauna isteach chugainn i rith na seachtaine. Tá corn uile -Éireann fé 15 sa sacar buaite acu le St Peter's sa Phasáiste.

Táimid an bhrodúil as Dáithí ó Rang Naíonán Bheaga atá ag dul go Baile Átha Cliath ar an Luan chun an Leabhar a Scríobh sé féin a léamh. Is laoch é.

Tá an áthas orainn a roinnt anois go bhfuil cead faighte againn an dara sheomra a fháil don Rang Speisialta a thosaigh linn i mbliana. Bhí dua nach beag ag baint leis an bhfeachtas seo. Gabhaim buíochas ó chroí leis na daoine a chabhraigh linn go dtí seo.



Bíodh deireadh seachtaine an-deas agaibh

Le meas,

Niamh Ní Mhaoláin

